Could you be our next

Parent Governor?

Parent Governors play an important role as members of the
Governing body which is responsible for directing the conduct
of the school and for promoting high standards of educational
achievement. The term of office is four years (or until your
child leaves the school—whichever is the soonest). Training is
available for all Governors and those new to being a Governor
are encouraged to attend induction training.

Governors attend 3 Full Governing Body meetings per year. In
addition to this they sit on two Committees each meeting 3
times a year. Meetings take place on Tuesdays or Thursdays at
5.15pm.

If you feel you have the time to commit to this important role
and would like further details please contact the Clerk to the
Governors—Mrs Sue Clancy at the school on 01702 608005 or
sjc@stbernards.southend.sch.uk.



